BENTON CHARTER TOWNSHIP
EATON COUNTY, MICHIGAN

NOTICE OF JOINT SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE BENTON CHARTER TOWNSHIP BOARD AND
BENTON CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
January 13, 2025 at 7:00 PM

Please take notice that the Benton Charter Township Board and the Benton Charter Township
Planning Commission will hold a joint special meeting at the Township Hall, located at 5136
Windsor Hwy, Potterville, MI 48876 on January 13, 2025 at 7:00 PM. The primary purpose of
the special meeting is to (1) Review Public Acts 233 and 234 of 2023 and any related
developments regarding the legislation; (2) potentially receive confidential legal advice in a
closed session; (3) consider potential regulation of renewable energy; and (4) consider any other
matters that may come before the Township Board and Planning Commission related to and
unrelated to renewable energy.

The public may participate in the special meeting by attending the meeting at the Township Hall
at the address above. There will be a public comment period for public participation. Moreover,
the public may participate in the meeting by submitting any written comments to the e-mail
address below or by mail or hand-delivery to the Township Clerk utilizing the Township Hall
address below.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services who are planning to attend the
public meeting should notify the Township at (517) 645-7880 as soon as possible in advance of
the meeting.

Benton Charter Township

Carah Spadafore, Township Clerk

5136 Windsor Hwy

Potterville, MI 48876

Tel: (517) 645-7880

E-mail: bentontownship.clerk(@gmail.com
Web: https://bentontownship.net/

Publication Date: 01/08/25



